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You Said
we need better staff facilities at our sites
We Did
we are now visiting sites and scoping out upgrades to staff rooms and other wellbeing spaces

You Said
we need an easier 
way of keeping up to date with the staff wellbeing offer
We Did
new dedicated 
wellbeing newsletter 
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Look out for Wellbeing Wednesday e-newsletter - S and W,
first Wednesday of the month. & 9
Visit the staff wellbeing hub s @@ 2
https://bit.ly/WellbeingHubLYPFTStaff2 @
Email: healthwellbeing.lypft@nhs.net





